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Dear Sirs,

I am writing to you regarding the National Highways response to your request for
information and your subsequent request for comments on the National Highways
response.

My key concern is the obvious point that National Highways has failed completely to take
into account the 2021 decision of the World Heritage Committee.

Furthermore, the response from National Highways does not include updated information
concerning the costs of construction for the scheme, and there is no update of the carbon
assessment.

National Highways has also failed to consider alternatives. The obvious alternative to
consider is a southern bypass and this might even be a cheaper option. 

Basically, I feel that National Highways should be instructed to provide a proper response
which deals with issues that need to be addressed and also, the climate emergency is
becoming more and more pressing - it is imperative that emissions are reduced.

Yours faithfully,

Ian Newman




